
 

 

 

INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS 

 LEASE OF COMMERCIAL SPACE 

215 and 239 CROWN STREET / 223 COLLEGE STREET 

CROWN STREET PARKING GARAGE 

NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 

 

 

 

 The New Haven Parking Authority (NHPA), a.k.a. Park New Haven, is requesting 

proposals for the leasing of the Commercial Space located on the street level of the Crown Street 

Parking Garage, 215 and 239 Crown Street and 223 College Street, New Haven, Connecticut 

05610 for downtown related uses.   The New Haven Parking Authority will receive sealed 

proposals until 3:00 p.m. local time, on June 7, 2018, at the Main Office of the New Haven 

Parking Authority, 232 George Street, New Haven, Connecticut 06510, at which time all 

proposals will be publicly opened and the name of the proposer read aloud.  Proposals received 

after the time set for the opening will not be considered. 

 

Proposal Documents, including the Request for Proposals and the non-collusion affidavit, 

are on file at the Main Office of the New Haven Parking Authority.  The Proposal Documents 

may be obtained by emailing a request to the Executive Secretary at fhoude@nhparking.com . 

 

 The New Haven Parking Authority reserves the right to reject any or all proposals, to 

waive any informalities in the proposals and to further negotiate with proposers. 

 

 The New Haven Parking Authority is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action 

Employer. 

 

 

      NEW HAVEN PARKING AUTHORITY 

 

 

 

      __________________________________ 

      Douglas Hausladen 

      Acting Executive Director 
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